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Tuesday 20th August 2024 

 
 Welcome to Year 7: Important First Day Information 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are excited to welcome your child to London Enterprise Academy  as they begin their journey 
into Year 7. As the first day of school approaches, we wanted to share some important details with 
you to ensure a smooth and enjoyable start. 
 
First day of school will be on the 2nd September, students should arrive at school by 8:45 AM. 
However, if your child would like to enjoy a free breakfast, they are welcome to join us in the school 
canteen between 8:15 and 8:30 AM.To make the first day memorable, all Year 7 students will be 
heading to Greenwich Park for an exciting day of activities, including a visit to the National Maritime 
Museum. The day will be filled with engaging sports and other activities designed to help students 
get to know each other and settle into their new school environment. A packed lunch will be 
provided for all students. The students will return to school by 3:00 PM.  
 
On the 3rd September, the following day, the Year 7 students will be going to the Natural History 
Museum. They should come into school at normal time, at 8:40 AM, in school uniform. A packed 
lunch will be provided to all students. The students will return to school by 3:50 PM. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that every Year 7 student will be receiving a free laptop from the 
school in the following week. This is part of our commitment to supporting your child's learning and 
ensuring they have the tools they need to succeed. 
 
We look forward to welcoming your child to London Enterprise Academy and are excited to embark 
on this new chapter with them.  
For further information, please contact the school reception at 0207 426 0746. 
  
Yours sincerely,  

  
Ashid Ali, BSc (Hons), PGCE, MA (Ed), NPQH  
Principal  
 

http://www.londonenterpriseacademy.org/

